

FACULTAD DE MEDICINA

Concepcion, August 12, 1955 .-

Dr.
Irvine Macquarrie
Professor of Pediatrics
American Legion Memorial
Heart Research
University of Minesota Hospitals
Mineapolis, Minn.

Dear Dr. Macquarrie:

Pr. Guillermo Repetto has just returned from a very valuable experience in the United States on a fellowship from the W.K. Kellog Foundation.

The most profitable and exiting part of his work in the United States was, according with his report, in your service in Mineapolis.

I would like to express you the gratitude of our Faculty for your kind acceptance of Dr. Repetto and for all the opportunities and help you gave him, as well as the personnel interest you put upon him.

Pediatrics Service and is doing very well. He has also a teaching responsability

With best regards, yours very truly,

Dr. Ignaciop@anzález G.